
COMMUNCIATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT TO
MYRTLE TRACE BOD

WEDNESDAY, JULY 19, 2023

The MT Greeters met with 2 new residents in June: 
1. Judith Rubens and James Pace, 218 Beechwood Court, 
visited June 1.

2. Kelly and Ronald Tellier, 120 Birchwood Lane, visited June 
14.

The Digital Resources annual contract has been received and 
pending approval from the BOD a check in the amount of 
$1,644.00 will be issued.

The contract is for the period May 2023 to May 2024 and includes
the Annual Service Contract which includes 150,000 copies and 
toner.  Staples, which cost approximately $216.00 a year, are not 
included in this contract.  

Deadline for items for the August 2023 News and Views:

Saturday, July 22, 2023

Delivery of the August 2023 News and Views:

Monday, July 31, 2023

Respectfully Submitted
Mary Johnsen-Schaeffer, Communications Committee Chair




